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MEMORANDUM FOR: Richard E. Cunningham, Director
oo +.~.Division of Fuel Cycle and Materials Safety, NMSS

FROM: o James G. Partlow, Director
R R Division of Inspection Programs, IE
SUBJECT:E;.~ REVIEW OF SEQUOYAH FUELS CORPORATION REQUEST FOR

RESUMPTION OF OPERATIONS

.
o’

We have rev1ewed the May 7, 1986 letter from Mr. J. G. Randolph to Robert Martin
requesting-authorization to resume UFg operations at the Sequoyah fac1]1ty and
submitted comments on this proposal to your office on May 16, 1986 We have

no additional comments at this time. :

Len Cobb and Doug Sly of my ‘staff are the po1nts of COntact on my staff
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